

Time flies when you're having fun. It's been another season of good fun on the lake. All indications point towards Glen Lake living being more popular than ever.

The next Membership meeting will be in June, 2022. We have spoken to the Queensbury Senior Citizens Center and we will be able to schedule dates sometime in late December. This should allow us to send a schedule for all 2022 meetings sometime in early January. We will post them on the website when we get the dates settled with the Senior Center. Look for them at www.glenlakeny.org.

We are going to be voting on some amendments to our by-laws at the June 2022 Membership meeting. We want to have the vote during the time when most residents are at the lake. We appreciate and value all the input we have received regarding the changes. We are listening.

INVASIVE SPECIES - Our environmental consultant Solitude was here on the lake a few weeks ago to survey the plant life. They will be developing a plan for presentation to DEC for next year's treatment. Solitude agreed on the importance of the GLPA being a priority in 2022.

We are also already working with Invasive Dive Solutions regarding developing a plan for hand pulling for next year.

We will have a GLPA Christmas Party at the Docksider in early December. There will also be a toy drive for children again this year. Susan Herlihy is working out details and we will email them to you when we receive them

Have a good Holiday Season and best wishes for a Happy New Year. Look for our May Newsletter.

If you have any questions please contact me directly at pmcphill@nycap.rr.com or at 518-791-6779.

Respectfully, Paul McPhillips